
                                   
 
 
 
 

Pueblo, COLO. - The Pueblo 
Bulls are excited to announce 
2003-born Bulls Forward, 
Thomas Soucy has committed to 
play for King’s College NCAA 
DIV III. 

The Degelis, Quebec native was a 
staple on the Bulls and the Pueblo 
community for 3 years. Thomas is 
the Bulls all-time leader in games 
played (141), 3rd all time in goals 
(49), 2nd all time in assists (76) 
and 2nd all time in points (125).  

“It’s hard to put into words what 
Souc has meant for our program 
and the city of, Pueblo,” said 
Bulls Head Coach Chris Wilhite. 
“Souc was not only an incredible 
player for us for 3 years but also 
made a huge impact on, Pueblo 
and the people in it. Souc was always someone that we could count on in the locker room and in 
the community.”  

“Words cannot describe how thankful I am for the past 3 years with the Bulls. For the coaches 
giving me the opportunity to become better and better every day as a player but also as a 
person.” said Soucy, “The billets support and help you with everything that you need, and all 
become a real family with the players. The community is always going to show up no matter 
what and, they always make you feel appreciated and loved. That’s why Pueblo is the best place 
to play junior hockey and I wouldn’t change my 3 years in Pueblo for anything.” 

“We tremendously proud of Souc and his growth on and off the ice. We are very excited to be 
apart of his journey and help him move on to King’s College and NCAA DIV III. We look 
forward to continuing to watch Souc progress on the ice and in the class room. King’s got a 
terrific person and player!” added Wilhite. 

The Pueblo Bulls are a JR 'A' U20 hockey team that plays out of Pueblo, Colorado. The Bulls 
have been in existence since 2019 and are members of the NCDC Tier II. The Bulls are a 
professionally run organization that is focused on winning a National Championship, developing 
young men into good citizens, and moving players on to JR 'A' Tier I, NCAADIV I and DIV III, 



                                   
 
 
 
as well as Professional hockey. The Bulls have built a winning tradition and play in front of the 
best fans in junior hockey.  

Players interested in playing for the Pueblo Bulls next season or beyond can visit their website at 
www.pueblobullshockey.com or reach out to Head Coach Chris Wilhite 
at cwilhite@pueblobullshockey.com. 


